
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
May 27, 2018 
Attendance: 39 
Church Fund:   $1337.67 
Missions Fund:   $165.33 
Total Offering: $1503.00 
 
 

 
Pastoral Staff: 
Pastor Jim Schwenk  (717) 769-0390 
Doreen Miller,    (717) 926-9197 
        Congregational Spiritual Director    
 

 
 
Elder Team: 
Pastor Jim Schwenk   (717) 769-0390 
Doreen Miller    (717) 926-9197 
Bob Horlacher    (717) 304-9317 
Dean Hoover    (717) 304-4993 

 

                               

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For church openings in June, please contact 
Bob Weaver: (717) 813-0848 or (717) 272-4583 

 

 
Gingrichs Mennonite Church 
100 Forney Road, Lebanon, PA 17042 

(717) 274-1521 
gingrichschurch@comcast.net 

gingrichsmennonite.com 
www.facebook.com/gingrichsmennonite 

 
 

June 3, 2018 
 

Prelude     

                 

Welcome    Tom Turley   

    

Congregational Singing   The Music Team   

   

Offering  

 

Children’s Worship  Christina Okamoto 

 

Scripture   1 Kings 17:1-7 

   

Sermon   Pastor Jim Schwenk  

    “Picnic with the Prophet”  

 

Song of Response  The Music Team 

 

Sharing Time 

 

Closing Song   The Music Team 

 

Benediction 

  

  



 
THIS WEEK’S ACTIVITIES 

  
Monday, June 4 Trustee’s Meeting 7 p.m. 
Tuesday, June 5 Sewing Circle  9 a.m. 
Thursday, June 7 Prayer Meeting  7 p.m. 
    

  
Pastor’s office hours: Mon – Thur: 8 a.m. – 1 p.m. 
Church Office hours: Wed & Fri: 8 a.m. – 10 a.m. 

 Bulletin Deadline is Friday at 8:00 a.m. 
 
▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪  

 
June 10, 2018 

 
Worship Leader:  
Music:  
Children’s Worship:  
Scripture: Song of Songs 2:1-17 
Speaker: Pastor Jim Schwenk 
Sermon: “An Intimate Dinner for Two” 
Sound: Ed Copenhaver 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Remembering in Prayer our Missionaries and Service Workers 
 

              Stuart & Amaris Allan              Michael Clancy 
                           EMM                          Derek Hershey 
                   Brenden Hoover                       Jubilee 
             Bob & Miriam Phillips          Travis & Charis Spann 
            Ryan & Bethany Umble           Vision Care Ethiopia 

 
 

Announcements 
 
 
Bus Trip Reimbursement 
All reimbursements for bus trip tickets were sent out last week. If you 
did not receive yours please contact Maggi Freed as soon as possible. 
(and she apologizes if she missed anyone!) 
 
 
Hershey Bike Tour 
We will again this year be hosting a rest stop on the 8th Annual 
Hershey Bike Tour. The date is Saturday August 4th. If you are 
interested in helping out please talk to Pastor Jim. 
 
 
Lunch 
Right after worship today we will be having an Unusual Fellowship 
meal, with unusual food and maybe some unusual stories?!? All are 
welcome to join us for food and fellowship. 
 
 
Picnic Party 
Don’t forget, Sunday June 24 we will be having a picnic lunch, here at 
the church, right after worship to celebrate Pastor Jim and Lore’s 
anniversary.  
 
 
 
 
 


